
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
22 Aug 2007 
 
Mark Hill 
Elliott Labs 
 
 
Dear Mark, 
 
This letter is to confirm that Jeff Altheide is authorized to act on my behalf as FCC 
contact until we change the official contact listing with the FCC.  When we try to make 
the change via the FCC website we fail with an unspecified error preventing us from 
changing our contact information. 
 
Jeff Altheide is the Quality Assurance Manager and handles all certification issues for 
Griffin Technology including FCC. Jeff has authority over these matters for Griffin 
Technology. 
 
 
Thank you, 

 
Stephen R Woolverton 
Sr. Vice President Product Development 
Griffin Technology, Inc 
 
  


